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Dear Parents,                                                                  27th November 2020 

 

DANGEROUS PARKING !! 
 

Unfortunately, I have to write to you all again about inconsiderate and dangerous parking around 

school, by a small minority of parents/carers. 

I know pick up and drop off times are difficult currently and it is a busy time across our two sites 

However, some parents are still parking their cars on the corners of Venables Drive.  This is obviously 

extremely dangerous and completely blocks the view of parents and children wishing to cross the road 

safely.  This can cause a major barrier for those parents wishing to walk to school with their children, 

children who cycle to school and other road users. As many of you know I have had constant 

discussions with the Local Council and Highways Department to try and solve the problems with 

parking we experience.  As I have informed you all previously I am still waiting for the double yellow 

lines to be installed on the corners of Venables Drive 

Furthermore, I have received numerous complaints about parents/carers waiting or stopping on 

pavements to drop or pick up passengers or reversing into resident’s driveways and performing three 

point turns during these busy times.  As always, safety is at the forefront of my concerns and I must 

insist that consideration is given by everyone when driving/parking around the school site/roads.  

Please inform anyone who collects your child on your behalf of these safety issues. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

 


